
        

Qwest Corporation 
421 Southwest Oak Street 
Suite 810 
Portland, Oregon  97204 
Telephone:  503-242-5420 
Facsimile:  503-242-8589 
e-mail:  carla.butler@qwest.com 
 
Carla M. Butler 
Lead Paralegal 
 
 
     October 13, 2006 
 
 
 
Cheryl Walker 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
550 Capitol St., NE 
Suite 215 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
 Re:  ARB 219- Integra Telecom of Oregon, Inc. Letter of Withdrawal 
 
Dear Ms. Walker: 
 
 This letter is to request the withdrawal of Amendment 22 for docket ARB 219, filed 
on October 5, 2006, and your tracking number: #2486.   
 
 The filing did not meet the Special Promotion rule’s (OAR 860-016-0021(5)) ten (10) 
day filing deadline from the date in which a CLEC accepts and executes the promotional 
offering Amendment.  A newly signed Amendment will be forthcoming. 
 
 I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. 
 
     Sincerely, 

      
     Carla M. Butler 
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